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Note about ARRL Bulletin Manager and 

ARRL Official Bulletin Station Appointments 

(SUNSET)  
ger 

 

At the July 2003 ARRL Board Meeting, the Board of Directors accepted the recommendation of 

the Volunteer Resources Committee to cease issuing new Bulletin Managers and Official Bulletin 

Station appointments. Current BM and OBS appointments may continue at the discretion of the 

Section Manager. 

 

Section Managers who desire to appoint someone to a Bulletin Manager-like position can appoint 

them as an Assistant Section Manager with a specific responsibility.  
 


